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MOL Breast cancer drive and new girls flag football

division for 2024
Submitted by Craig Hunt

In support of October's National Breast Cancer
Awareness Month, MOL (Moraga, Orinda, Lafayette) had
its players wear pink this past Saturday, Oct. 7. It made
for a colorful spectacle and MOL is proud to continue its
annual tradition of supporting local charities by donating
to the following local organizations: Notes for Hope and
Breast Cancer Research Foundation.

The California Interscholastic Federation, the statewide
body that governs high school athletics, voted in early
2023 to sanction high school girl's flag football, and it's a
varsity sport now being played at each of the local high
schools.? MOL is thrilled to announce that in its 2024
season beginning next fall, it will offer a separate
seventh / eighth grade girls division formatted more
closely around the high school rules.
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